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Tuesday, 13th March 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
RE: Sport Relief 
 
Next week is Sport Relief Week and for our contribution we will be setting up a St Luke’s Obstacle 
Challenge in the compound. Each child will be completing the obstacle course with their class at 
an allocated time during: 
 

 Tuesday 20th March (Reception and Years 1 to 2 classes) and  

 Wednesday 21st March (Years 3 to 6 classes).  
 

We will be recording how many times each class has completed the St Luke’s Obstacle Challenge 
and we aim to measure the distance covered.  
  
We would like children to come to school wearing their St Luke’s PE kit on their day (Tuesday for 
Reception to Year 2 and Wednesday for Years 3 to 6) which they will keep on throughout the day. 
If your child belongs to a sporting club outside of school or they have a shirt for a sport’s team 
they support, we would encourage them to wear this in place of their St Luke’s t-shirt.  
  
To support their participation in our St Luke’s Obstacle Challenge and as our contribution to Sport 
Relief, we would like the children to bring in a small donation (suggestion £1).  
  

Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
St Luke’s Obstacle Challenge Team 
 
 

 
 


